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Revival is coming to South Africa 

Psalm 80:19 

  

"Turn us again, O Lord God of hosts, cause thy face to 

shine; and we shall be saved." 

  

We have been excited to have more of a spiritual 

impact here in Joburg since the beginning of the 



year!  LIV had a welcome back staff appreciation 

service near the end of January, and 3 of our staff 

accepted Christ.  On the following Monday, a fourth 

staff member accepted Christ at a Bible 

study.  Yesterday, we had an outreach into Joe Slovo 

informal settlement, hundreds of tracts were handed 

out and 15 people accepted Christ as their Savior!  In 

church this morning, another 3 accepted Christ.  All 

praise and honor be to God!  

  

Revelation 7:9-12   After this I beheld, and, lo, a great 

multitude, which no man could number, of all nations, 

and kindreds, and people, and tongues, stood before 

the throne, and before the Lamb, clothed with white 

robes, and palms in their hands; And cried with a loud 

voice, saying, Salvation to our God which sitteth upon 

the throne, and unto the Lamb. And all the angels 

stood round about the throne, and about the elders and 

the four beasts, and fell before the throne on their 

faces, and worshipped God, Saying, Amen: Blessing, 

and glory, and wisdom, and thanksgiving, and honor, 

and power, and might, be unto our God for ever and 

ever. Amen. 

 



 

Please take a moment to thank God with us for these 

precious souls that have been redeemed.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Just a few pictures from the Bible studies and services we have had this 

year.  We have also done many prayer walks and have seen God moving.  Bob 

and Sheila O'brien, from Hope Fellowship in Jaffrey, NH, also came for a visit 

and got to be a part of one of the services where 3 were saved!  Thank you for 

a great, encouraging visit guys! The man standing with me in the pulpit is an 

interpreter..... so thankful for smart people who can speak multiple languages!  

Please be praying for continued revival in Joburg and for the discipleship that 

needs to be done with the new believers.   
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